
Dear All Presenters, 

 

Once again, I would like to congratulate you on being accepted to present at the 4th APA Conference 

in Shanghai, China during 11-14 July 2018. 

As the committee will shortly begin to draft the programme, I would like to request all presenting 

participants to register and make the payment via our registration system at 

https://app.oxfordabstracts.com/events/116/delegate-registration. 

All presenters must register and complete the payment in order to be included in the programme. 

An email confirmation alone is considered as insufficient proof of participation by the committee.  

The early bird rate is until 15 May 2018, please ensure that you have made the payment before the 

early bird rate ends to enjoy the discount. 

Please register and make the payment by 28 May 2018. Failing to complete your payment by the 

mentioned date, will result in being excluded from the 4th APA Conference programme.  

The first draft of the 4th APA Conference programme will be announced on 8 June 2018 as per 

schedule. 

We look forward to seeing you in Shanghai. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sureeporn Punpuing, Ph.D 

Associate Professor 

Chair of the Scientific Committee  

The 4th APA Conference, 2018 

Institute for Population and Social Research (IPSR) 

Mahidol University at Salaya, Phuthamonthon 

Nakhonpathom 73170 Thailand 

e-mail: secretariat@asianpa.org 

website: www.ipsr.mahidol.ac.th 

https://app.oxfordabstracts.com/events/116/delegate-registration

